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[bookmark: _GoBack]Reminder Email from NHSC Regional Office Directors to NHSC Participants and Sites

Dear [HRSA POINT OF CONTACT], 

Please copy BHWEval@norc.org (the NORC evaluation email) on your outreach to sites. This will help us to track and respond to questions as needed. 


Dear [NHSC SITE/PARTICIPANT],

You recently received an email from NORC at the University of Chicago requesting your participation in a survey regarding your experiences as a National Health Service Corps (NHSC) [SITE/PARTICIPANT]. We need your participation. This survey is part of a high-priority evaluation being conducted by the Bureau of Health Workforce (BHW) within the Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) regarding the impact of the NHSC program. As an NHSC [SITE/PARTICIPANT], your input on the survey is critical to the success of this evaluation and the future strategic direction of the program.  

Please complete the survey by [DATE]. We greatly appreciate your consideration and participation. If you have questions about the survey, please reach out to NORC at BHWEval@norc.org.    

(For NHSC Sites) Jeff Jordan
Director, Division of Regional Operations

(For NHSC Participants) Israil Ali
Director, Division of National Health Service Corps





